
 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CIRCULAR NOTE No. 6 
 
 
 
 
The OSCE Chairmanship kindly reminds those delegates, who have not submitted their 
accreditation forms yet, to send their registration forms together with a colour photo to  
 
osce.madrid.accred@maec.es. 
 
as soon as possible.  
 
In addition, a Note Verbale from the Permanent Missions in Vienna should be sent 
separately to the Permanent Mission of Spain, together with a list of delegates to ensure that 
all delegates issued with accreditation forms have been given permission by their authorities 
to attend the Ministerial Council. If changes are made to the list, an updated list is required. 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  All delegations 
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